
Miss Marsh  

Hi there, I’m Miss Marsh! 

I’m going to be your teacher next 

year, in Year 4 and I can’t wait to  

welcome you into our Team.  

We’re going to have a fantastic time 

in Year 4! 

I went to University in Birmingham and stud-

ied  English Language and Sociology as they 

were both my favourite subjects at High 

School. Once graduating with my degree, I 

studied at Sheffield Hallam to become a Pri-

mary School teacher. I have always wanted to 

be a Primary School Teacher so once I had 

achieved this after 4 years of hard work I was 

so proud of myself.  

I love teaching at Carcroft Primary, there is 

such a tight knit community feel and I love  

being apart of that. 

 

 

As a child, my favourite subject was 
English: I loved and still do love writing 
imaginatively and getting down all of 
my thoughts onto paper.  
 
My favourite lesson to teach is art, I 
love art! I love being creative and learn-
ing new art skills which I can then apply 
to my artwork. I get a lot of enjoyment 
teaching art to my class and seeing the 
amazing pieces which are created. 
 
On a weekend I enjoy seeing my 
friends, going for a hot chocolate and 
watching films.  I especially enjoy when 
I can go shopping and spend all of my 
money on clothes or items for my 
house.  
 
I love the sunshine, if the sun is out, I 
will be outside also. The sun makes me 
feel so happy and I love being able to 
get a tan.  

 

 

At Carcroft we operate an open door    

policy. If parents or carers would like to 

contact me, please visit the office, call 

school on 01302 722353 or send me a 

message on Class Dojo. 


